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HOURS Monday through Friday 8:30 to 3:30 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

I hope that everyone is doing well and staying safe. While there is no official 

word on when the Senior Center is reopening we are all here for you via 

phone or email.  The Senior Grocery Bag project was a huge success with 54 

seniors participating.  While the program has ended I do have shelf stable 

items available for delivery (or pick up with an appointment) so that you can 

continue to reduce your trips to the grocery store.   

 

I am figuring out the best procedures for doing Fuel Assistance applications, 

and please contact me if you are interested in applying.  For returning clients I 

will be sending out a letter by September with instructions on how to 

complete the application process as safely as possible.   

I have just completed my CHOICES training and Medicare Open 

Enrollment is happening, but it might not be the same format as in years past.  

Look for another communication from me in September about how Medicare 

Open Enrollment and New to Medicare appointments and/or presentations 

will be handled.   

 

I will post information on the town’s website eastonct.gov so visit the site 

under Municipal Agent for the Aging or Social Services.  

  

And lastly, please continue to social distance, wear your masks in public and 

be safe.  

 

We will get through this together, 

 

Alison 
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